
From: Egan, Alice M - DNR 
Sent: Wednesday, January 05, 2022 9:21 AM 
To: robert.jenior@yahoo.com 
Cc: Dave Lennon 
Subject: Bay Cleaners, 201-207 South Main Street, Thiensville (BRRTS #02-

46-587191) 
 
Dear Mr. Jenior, 
The DNR has reviewed the emerging contaminants statement submitted by your consultant Moraine 
Environmental Inc. for the site mentioned above. The DNR will not be requiring PFAS sampling at your 
site. Thank you. 
 
Alice 
 
We are committed to service excellence. 
Visit our survey at http://dnr.wi.gov/customersurvey to evaluate how I did. 
 

Alice Egan 

Hydrogeologist 
Wisconsin Department of Natural Resources 
Bureau for Remediation and Redevelopment 
Phone: 414-639-4007 
alice.egan@wisconsin.gov 
 

 dnr.wi.gov 

     

 

http://dnr.wi.gov/customersurvey
mailto:alice.egan@wisconsin.gov
http://dnr.wi.gov/
http://dnr.wi.gov/
http://facebook.com/WIDNR
https://twitter.com/WDNR
http://www.flickr.com/photos/widnr/
http://www.youtube.com/user/WIDNRTV
http://dnr.wi.gov/rss/

